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 Objection

Comments Due to the latest Report on Climate Change which shows we are clearly destroying the planet, to me 
this Plan seems in total contravention of the way forward to save our planet. You have destruction of 
Woodland, Its on a Brownfield site, Its affecting our atmosphere, everything to do with local nature 
and of course will be further affecting our water supply. The danger on our roads will be obvious 
because of size of the vehicles down narrow lanes,  to both people, animals, cyclists and private cars. 
It is ill thought out an not needed. I hope the Planning Office will say NO, as it is merely a chance to 
make money, with no consideration for the future of our children.
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